
 

تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية

الملف حل أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الالكتروني سويفت أسس المسار العام

موقع المناهج ⇦ المناهج الإماراتية ⇦ الصف التاسع ⇦ لغة انجليزية ⇦ الفصل الثالث

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع

روابط مواد الصف التاسع على تلغرام

الرياضيات اللغة الانجليزية اللغة العربية التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث

أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الالكتروني عام 1

أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الورقي متقدم 2

أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الورقي عام 3

الدليل الإرشادي الوزاري لكلمات الامتحان النهائي المستوى 6.2
متقدم

4

الدليل الإرشادي الوزاري لكلمات الامتحان النهائي المستوى 6.1
عام

5

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://almanahj.com/ae/9english3
https://almanahj.com/ae/9english
https://almanahj.com/ae/9
https://almanahj.com/ae
https://almanahj.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/grade9uae
https://www.facebook.com/grade9uae
http://bit.ly/2PX8BEt
https://t.me/almanahj_bot
https://bit.ly/3cicYph
https://bit.ly/399CQlh
https://bit.ly/3dl3Hw7
https://bit.ly/3lM7K8o
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=22096
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=22089
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=22088
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=21910
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=21910
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=21909
https://almanahj.com/ae/id=21909
http://www.tcpdf.org


9G/Term 3 Final Exam (2022-2023)

A Frightening Experience

When I was eight, I lived in a lovely village near the sea. It was a great place for children and I spent my days playing 
with my friends and looking a�er the goats and chickens. People farmed crops on the land around their houses, 
which they used for cooking. 
 
One day, I faced the most frightening experience I've ever had. The sky above the village turned dark. It was the 
morning, but suddenly it seemed like the middle of the night. Then, we no�ced the sea. We watched in shock as the 
waves rose higher and the seawater started to flow towards our village. 
 
"Look at the sea!" someone cried. "It must be a flood. We need to run to safety!" 
 
We ran into the nearby hills, taking nothing with us but the village's animals. Oh no! I thought. I'm sure the whole 
village is going to get flooded. We watched as the water crashed through our village washing away all the houses, 
trees and plants. By the evening, there was nothing le� where our village used to be. 
 
Now, I live in a nice apartment in a busy city, but I'm unhappy that I don't have my easy village life any longer. If the 
village was s�ll there, I'd definitely move there again. I loved the village before the flood happened, I think it was the 
perfect place to grow up. There's not much space in the city for keeping animals, but I can s�ll enjoy spending �me 
with my friends.

Ques�ons:

1-What did the author do in the village?

1. She cooked at home.

2. She grew some vegetables.

3. She cared for animals.

2-The village was completely destroyed _____.

1. in the morning

2. by sun set

3. during the night

3-Why is the author sad in the city?

1. They would like to be living in their old home.

2. They think their life is too simple now.

3. They don't enjoy being in their new house.

4-What does the author say is similar about the city and the village?

1. They are both great places for children to grow up.

2. There are opportuni�es to see friends in both places.

3. There are many areas in each place to look a�er animals.



5-This story is mainly about _____.

1. deciding to move to the city

2. living in a beau�ful village

3. an extreme weather event

Environment Blog: The Rising Seas

For some �me now, there's been lots of news about the rising temperatures and extreme weather caused by climate 
change. However, from my point of view, one of the greatest challenges for the planet's environment that I've heard 
about is rising sea levels. I'm interested in environmental issues. A few months ago, I decided to explore the topic of 
rising seas further by watching a documentary about the issue. It was very worrying. 
 
The documentary reported that sea levels have risen between 21-24cm in the last 140 years. Apparently, at the start 
of the last century the rise was too slow to be obvious. Then, I was shocked to hear that around half the increase 
happened during the last 30 years. That can't be right! I thought. There's been no increase in sea levels 
here! Unfortunately, the documentary proved me wrong. 
 
The documentary talked about global warming and showed how the ice in the North and South Pole is mel�ng. This 
is why the seawater is rising and causing floods in some areas. I'm certain that this must be the reason for the 
problems that some people who live by the sea have. I can imagine the sea water washing away some people's 
homes and flooding land used for producing food.

The documentary predicted that the problem is going to get worse in the future. I'm sorry to say that I think they're 
right. Luckily, there are now many individuals and companies that are working to solve environmental issues. If I 
wasn't s�ll in school, I'd join an organisa�on which is trying to slow down the effects of climate change.

Ques�ons:

1-The author thinks that one of the biggest dangers for the planet is the _____.

1. rise in temperatures

2. increased amount of seawater

3. frequent bad weather

2-Why did the author watch the documentary?

1. to learn more about a problem affec�ng the Earth

2. to discover all the reasons why the climate is changing

3. to explore different types of environments

3-The ocean levels increased fastest _____.

1. over 100 years ago

2. in more recent years

3. at the start of the last century



4-Paragraph 3 is mainly about _____.

1. what the causes and effects of climate change are

2. how food and homes are being damaged

3. why all areas near the sea are flooding

5-How did the author's feelings about the environment change from the beginning to the end of the blog?

1. They were interested in environmental issues, but then they lost interest.

2. They were worried about environmental problems, but they thought they were going to improve.

3. They thought that the environment was in trouble and this opinion didn't change.

Sarah Becomes a Vet

 
As a child, I used to rescue small animals all the �me. I even kept some as pets. My parents thought I should work 
with animals. I've always had this passion to help and heal animals, which mo�vated me to study veterinary 
medicine. As soon as I had graduated, I volunteered to work at two different loca�ons to gain experience. 
 
I first worked at the K9 Centre for Re�red Police Dogs. These dogs were once used to protect property, prevent 
crime, and find lost people. I was anxious when I saw the dogs. I thought they were dangerous but when I met them, 
I realised I had nothing to worry about. They all loved being taken out for walks every day. However, I no�ced that 
some behaved strangely. It looks as though they're not happy, I thought to myself at the �me. I checked the dogs' 
daily �metable, looked through their medical reports and no�ced the food they were being given. "The dogs' diet 
could be improved," I informed the manager. I also asked if he could add more daily ac�vi�es for the dogs like 
swimming and exploring a beach. 

Next, I worked at the wildlife hospital. They had the best team. Frankly, I couldn't wait to work with the wild animals. 
However, I've never dealt with one before. I was scared because I didn't know what to expect. The team rescued a 
young zebra, and they told me I had to treat its wounds. In just a short �me, the young zebra and I trusted each 
other. I'd spoken to some members of the team about being scared so they gave me a 'thumbs up' as soon as I had 
finished my work. They could see I'd become more sure of myself.

Ques�ons:

1-The author was inspired to become a vet because she _____.

1. loved having lots of pets

2. wanted to save animals

3. took her parents advice

2-According to the text, the dogs at the centre _____.

1. keep everyone safe

2. search for missing people

3. enjoy their daily walks



3-Sarah wasn't sa�sfied with the dogs' wellbeing, so she told the manager to _____.

1. develop the dogs' meal plan

2. check the dogs' health

3. review the dogs' �metable

4-Paragraph 2 is mainly about the _____.

1. re�red dogs' rou�ne at the K9 Centre

2. author's posi�ve changes for the dogs' wellbeing

3. new ac�vi�es added to the dogs' program

5-Sarah was excited to _____.

1. meet the wildlife team

2. work at the wildlife hospital

3. deal with the wildlife

6-The team was happy for Sarah because she _____.

1. rescued a wild animal

2. controlled her fear

3. was gentle to the zebra

7-How did the author change during her volunteering experience?

1. She was nervous at first then confident at the end.

2. She was confident at first then struggled at the end.

3. She was excited at first then disappointed at the end.

Interview

Today, we have an interview with Bella. Her business runs events - fes�vals which celebrate tradi�onal culture, local 
foods and the natural world. 
 
I: When 1 _____ this event? 
 
B: I started my first fes�val back in 2015. 
 
I: You just finished your latest one. 2 _____ you have a successful fes�val this year? 
 
B: Yes, we had our summer cultural fes�val 3 _____ the weekend. A lot of people said they 4 _____ the last fes�val. 
 



I: 5 _____ you organise the fes�val? 
 
B: We 6 _____ the fes�val at this �me of year, in the summer. Right now, a lot of fruit 7 _____ in the trees. The 
weather is perfect. It's the same each year. 8 _____ Friday, we have the main event. We organise a parade, like a 
slow walk, 9 _____ the centre of the village. Then, we have a meal with 10 _____ rice and local vegetables. 11 _____ 
meal has a lot of tomatoes, the tradi�onal food of the area. 
 
I: There are also animals in the fes�val, 12 _____ about them. 
 
B: Yes, I 13 _____ with the animals. We have sheep and goats. They are very popular 14 _____ the kids always want 
to play with them. 
 
I: 15 _____ animals are they? 
 
B: The village is 16 _____ a lot of farms, so they belong to the local farmers. They are part of the Saturday 
celebra�on. A�er Saturday, 17 _____ people come to the last event. They are usually too �red! 
 
I: How 18 _____ does it take to organise the fes�val? 
 
B: Oh, months. It is a full-�me job!

I: 19 _____ when it is finished?

Ques�ons:

1.

1. will you started

2. are you star�ng

3. did you start

2.

1. Are

2. Do

3. Did

3.

1. when

2. at

3. by

4.

1. enjoyed

2. enjoy

3. enjoying



5.

1. How o�en do

2. How do o�en

3. How many do

6.

1. always are having

2. always have

3. have always it

7.

1. it is growing

2. are be grow

3. is growing

8.

1. In

2. When

3. On

9.

1. between

2. towards

3. going

10.

1. any

2. some

3. many

11.

1. The

2. A

3. An



12.

1. how talk

2. can it talk

3. let's talk

13.

1. love working

2. love be working

3. love it work

14.

1. but

2. because

3. this

15.

1. That

2. Who

3. Whose

16.

1. where

2. above

3. near

17.

1. not many

2. not much

3. haven't any

18.

1. a lot of �me

2. many �mes

3. much �me



19.

1. How feel are you

2. How do you feel

3. How can you feel

20.

1. Will con�nue you

2. Will you con�nue

3. You will con�nue


